YOUR HELP NEEDED
FOR CONSERVATION!

Blue cod tagging study

From September 2010 I will be conducting a
tagging study to determine the movement
patterns of blue cod at several sites along the
Wellington south coast. 1 will be using
standard T-bar anchor tags that will be inserted
in the base of the dorsal fin. In order to recover
the tags and also the recovery information (site where the fish was captured) I would really
appreciate if you would contact me if you catch a tagged fish. Each tag has been marked
with a unique number (between 0001-1200) and also with my name and contact details. If
you catch a tagged fish please call the number on the tag. If there is no answer please leave
amessage and [ will get back to you. B S g
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